
 A few tips to save on your energy bill:
1.) Open windows on cool nights
2.) Turn up the thermostat when no one is home
3.) Use fans to help ventilate a room
4.) Make sure to change out your A/C filter every 30 days
5.) Turn off all lights when necessary and unplug any devices that are not in
use
 
Quick Reminders:
Our pool is open everyday from 10-7. Rent the community center for your
next party or event ($100 for 4-hrs). Contact your Resident Service
Specialist at 760-385-4835 to make your resesrvation.
 

Dates to Remember:
08.04 -5th Annual Back to
School Event
08.10 -Kids Craft Day
08.14 -First Day of School 
08.16 -Early Out Snack
08.24 -Family Bingo Night
08.30 -Early Out Snack

Thank you for choosing DeLuz! We have some exciting events
scheduled this month and hope you all can join us for these
upcoming activities. To kick off August, we are hosting our

annual BACK-TO-SCHOOL EVENT and BACKPACK GIVEAWAY!
RSVPs for the backpacks are full but everyone is welcome to
join us at the Community Center for all the fun! The theme is

"GAME ON".  We'll have a bounce house, lawn games, hot
dogs, music, game trucks and more!
We look forward to seeing you!

Hello August! First Day of School is August 14th!
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